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Denver Revised Municipal Code 

(DRMC) Change Request

BR22-0804: 

Amends the Denver Revised Municipal Code, Article III, 
Section 11-21 to strike the word “sole” from the Denver 
Revised Municipal Code to allow Denver Preschool 
Program (DPP) to pursue additional funding 
opportunities and programmatic services beyond 
administering programming under contract with the 
City.
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Office of Children’s Affairs & 

Denver Preschool Program

15-year history of partnership in the early 

childhood arena

Model for other Special Revenue Funds 

across the City

Evolving to meet the emergent need
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What this change means

• Denver Preschool 
Program as local lead for 
State of Colorado’s 
Universal Pre-
Kindergarten (UPK) 
Program

• Potential to seek other 
funding sources to 
support infant and toddler 
care

• Greater support across 

the Denver early 

childhood landscape

• Creating an ecosystem of 

early childhood education 

in Denver and the Metro 

Area
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Thank You
Office of Children's Affairs

Executive Director: Melissa Janiszewski | melissa.janiszewski@denvergov.org

Deputy Director: Kat Jarvis | katherine.jarvis@denvergov.org
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Questions?


